
SoCalGas Energy Savings Assistance Program - Request for Qualification (RFQ)

On February 25, 2022, SoCalGas released its Request for Qualification (RFQ) for the Energy Savings Assistance (ESA) Program. Below is the RFQ schedule: 

1. RFQ Release Date – February 25, 2022
2. Optional Bidder Conference – March 4, 2022
3. Bidder Responses Due – March 25, 2022

All Bidders are required to register in PowerAdvocate to access the RFQ documents, submit questions, and submit a response.

Bidders can register in PowerAdvocate using the following URL: https://www.poweradvocate.com. 

Apply to the event through the “Opportunities” portal, search for the SoCalGas event, click the key to request access to the event.
Are you registering for a specific Event: click the ‘Yes’ button
Who referred you to this Event: Southern California Gas Company
Name of that individual’s company: Southern California Gas Company
Name or description of the Event: #131064 – SoCalGas Energy Savings Assistance Program (Basic/Plus) - Request for Qualification (RFQ)
Click “Continue”

 For any issues with registration, please contact PowerAdvocate support. Details below:
Support@poweradvocate.com
(857) 453-5800 M-F 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM Eastern Time

Thank you,
SoCalGas

	
